Queensland Government

Cabinet – December 2012
Establishment of a Cabinet Committee on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs
Premier

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]There is a need for greater coherence and coordination of Indigenous issues across government.  These issues are often complex and intractable in nature. 
2. A concerted effort is required to drive the Government’s Indigenous reform agenda and ensure delivery of improved and enduring outcomes for Indigenous Queenslanders.  
3. There is evidence to indicate that coherence and coordination of effort and investment can lead to significant outcomes for Indigenous Queenslanders in areas including justice, health, education, training, employment, housing and child safety.
4. A Cabinet Committee on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs is established to drive the Government’s Indigenous reform agenda and deliver on real and sustainable outcomes for Indigenous Queenslanders.
5. Cabinet endorsed the establishment of a Cabinet Committee on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs.

6. Attachments
· Nil.
